Objection to Planning Permission Application - Flat D, 5 Hemstal Road — Landon Kulick

To whom it may concern,

The proposed first floor rear extension and roof terrace would be totally obtrusive and out of
sorts with the existing building. We would be negatively affected by the noise and
disturbance from the works and constant nuisance which would arise from having builders in
our building.

Any increased occupancy of the flat would be detrimental to the residential amenity of the
neighbours. The bins in the building are already over-flowing by the time the council do
their fortnightly collection and increasing the number of residents would only serve to make
this worse.

Moreover, submitting this application in mid-December seems to be suspiciously timed.
Fortunately, we are not away on holiday and are able to submit our objection.

Yours faithfully,
Hannah Winter & Giles Bennetts



